Employee Change Requests – Hub access via IT 
The new Employee Change Requests (ECR) Hub went live in June.  Thank you to all colleagues who have used the new hub. 
If you require access to the hub, this is now done through IT on the support portal. All guidance to the ECR hub is available on StaffNet.
If you require any support on Employee Change Requests, please email your ES Faculty support inboxes. 

